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Message from Mr Tull – 16th May 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been another very busy week in school, with our year 6 children 
completing their SATs.  We are all very proud of the hard work and determination 
the children in year 6 showed us this week. 
 
This week in school: 
 

EYFS Trip to the Botanic Garden:  Our children in EYFS enjoyed a wonderful 
day out at the Botanic Garden as part of their topic on ‘Growing’.  The children 
learned about different plants, sketching and playing in gardens. 
 
Year 1 Tennis Festival: Our children in year 1 attended a Tennis festival on 
Thursday at Chesterton Community College.  They had a lovely time 
demonstrating their tennis skills. 
 
Class 5 Assembly:  Thank you Class 5 for sharing all your hard work this morning 
and thank you again to all the parents and carers for attending.  We all enjoyed 
hearing about your science plants experiment, listening to your poetry recital 
and hearing about how inspired you were after learning about the life of Rosa 
Parks. 
 
 
Next week: 
 

Kettle’s Yard Carnival Project:  Children in Y2 will attend a carnival workshop in 
school run by Kettle’s Yard on Thursday.  Children in other year groups are 
welcome to visit the Expressive Arts Hall after school from 3.30pm o 4.30pm on 
Thursday 22nd May to make a prop linked the theme for this year. 
 
Class 1 Assembly: Parents and carers of children in Class 1 are welcome to 
attend the class assembly on Friday 23rd  May at 8.55am, straight after drop 
off, in the Expressive Arts Hall. 
 
Half Term Holiday:  This half term finishes on Friday 23rd May.  The half term 
break is from Monday 26th to Friday 30th May.  There is a staff training day on 
Monday 2nd June, therefore the children will return on Tuesday 3rd June. 
 
 
As always, please do contact us if we can be of help. If you have any 
specifically KS1 questions, please contact Sophie Morris at 
smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk and for anything particularly involving KS2, 
please contact Kate Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ben Tull  
 

 

 
 

Dates for the Diary 
 
 
• 16th May – Class 5 

Assembly 
• 21st May – National 

Numeracy Day 
• 23rd May – Class 1 

Assembly 
• 26th to 30th May – 

Half Term Holiday 
• 2nd June – Teacher 

Training Day 
• 6th June – Class 9 

Assembly 
• 6th June – KS2 Disco 
• 10th June – Open 

Classrooms 
• 11th June – Class 

Photographs 
• 13th June – Y3 trip to 

BeWILDerwood 
• 17th June – Y1 Trip to 

Shepreth 
• 18th June – Y2 Trip to 

Hunstanton 
• 19th June – Y5 

Rounders Festival @ 
CCC 

• 20th June – Half 
Termly Tea 

• 23rd June – Y3/4 
Sports day @ 9.00 – 
10.00 

• 25th June – EYFS / 
Y1 / Y2 Sports day 
@ 9.00 – 10.00 

• 26th June – Y5/6 
Sports day @ 9.00 – 
10.00 

• 1st July – Year 5 Trip 
to the Museum of 
Technology 

• 2nd July – Year 6 
Athletics Festival at 
CCC 
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